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Martin County, Florida 
Growth Management Department 
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW DIVISION 
2401 SE Monterey Road, Stuart, FL 34996 772-288-5495 www.martin.fl.us

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW APPLICATION 
This document may be reproduced upon request in an alternative format by contacting the County ADA Coordinator (772) 
320-3131, the County Administration Office (772) 288-5400, Florida Relay 711, or by completing our accessibility feedback
form at www.martin.fl.us/accessibility-feedback

A. GENERAL INFORMATION
Type of Application:

Name or Title of Proposed Project: ______________________________________________________ 

Brief Project Description: 

Was a Pre-Application Held? YES/NO Pre-Application Meeting Date: _______________ 

Is there Previous Project Information?  YES/NO 

Previous Project Number if applicable: ___________________________________ 

Previous Project Name if applicable: _________________________________________________ 

Parcel Control Number(s) 
________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

B. PROPERTY OWNER INFORMATION
Owner (Name or Company): ______________________________________________________

Company Representative: _________________________________________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________________

City: __________________________________________, State:___________ Zip: __________ 

Phone: _____________________________________ Email: _____________________________ 

Seven J's North Subdivision lake Depth Modification

3/15/2024

P102-065

Seven J's North Industrial Park Master/Final Sote Plan

07-38-40-001-002-00000-0

Palm City Holdings, LLC

Frank Poma

2049 SW POMA DRIVE

PALM CITY FL 34990

(772) 240-2040 frank@pomametals.com

Increasing lake's maximum depth from 20ft to 40ft

Revised PUD Zoning & Master Site Plan

✔

✔

















 
~CONSULTING ENGINEER~ 

● CIVIL ENGINEERING ● SITE PLANNING ● ENVIRONMENTAL PERMITTING 
7450 S. Federal Highway● Port St. Lucie, FL  34952 

Phone:  772-336-2933 ● Fax: 844-649-1426 
FLORIDA CERTIFICATE OF AUTHORIZATION No. 00008856 

scooper@scpeinc.com  

 

	
Project	Narrative	

 
 
The purpose of this request for Revised PUD Zoning & Master Site Plan to the Master/Final Site 
Plan for Seven J’s North (P102-065/Record No. DEV2018070014), is to modify the lake depth 
from 20’ to 40’ deep.  In support of our request, we are providing a revised Site Plan (Only Sheet 4 
was amended) and updated Construction Plans (Only Sheets 5 and 30 were amended).  These 
plans were updated to show the revised lake section from the previously approved 20’ depth, to 
the now proposed 40’ depth.  In support of the required, we are also providing FDEP concurrent 
(Approved and Revised ERP), as well as Groundwater Quality geotechnical aquifer analysis 
completed by Universal Engineering Sciences, Inc. 
 
When originally approved, Martin County code limited the lake depth to 20’ max.  The county has 
since changed the code to allow up to 40’ depth.   
 
 
 






















